
Tatoosh Water Company 
4699 NE Woodson Lane, #210C 

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110-2277 
 
April 19, 2017 
 
Steven King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject: Tatoosh Water Company 

Initial Tariff Filing 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Tatoosh Water Company wishes to file its initial tariff with the Commission.  This initial 
tariff is in regards to the recent Commission jurisdiction.  Attached are the following 
documents: 
 

1. Initial tariff filing with an effective date of June 1, 2017. 
 
2. Customer notice about regulation that we mailed on April 10, 2017. 

 
3. Financial information and support documentation for our most recent calendar 

year of 2016.  
 
We understand there is a review period and our tariff should become effective at the 
end of that time. This water system has not been previously regulated by the 
Commission. 
 
Please call me at 360-820-1990 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Carol Rofkar 
 
Enclosures: 


